CITY OF DETROIT

Notice of Public Outreach

You are invited to give input on the following proposal.

PROPOSAL
West Warren Streetscape Project

OUTREACH DETAILS

Community Meeting
Thursday, November 18th, 2021, 5:30-6:30pm
Join City of Detroit staff virtually to learn more.
Meeting link: https:/cityofdetroit.zoom.us/j/87553253923
or call in: 312-626-6799

ADMINISTRATIVE SUMMARY

The City of Detroit Department of Public Works is making improvements to West Warren
Avenue between Southfield Fwy and Mettetal in Spring 2022 to improve safety for all-
pedestrians, transit users, and drivers. The total estimated design and construction costs of this
project are $5.3 million and include new lighting, new street furniture (trash cans, bike racks, and
benches), new trees and landscaping, improved pedestrian safety (new crosswalks and
pedestrian islands), new sidewalks and complete road resurfacing and reconfiguration.

ONLINE FEEDBACK

Erika Linenfelser, Complete Streets Project Manager
linenfelserE @detroitmi.gov 313-269-2525

With advance notice of seven calendar days, the City of Detroit will provide interpreter services at public meetings, induding language translation
and reasonable: ADA accommodations. Please contact the Civil Rights, Inclusion and Opportunity Department at (313) 224-4950, through the TTY
number 711, or email crio@detroitmi.gov to schedule these services.




